
 

 
Grenfell Tower Memorial Commission Meeting  

with Lancaster West residents 
(Thursday 22 April 2021) 

 

Attendees 

Memorial Commission  
Thelma Stober 
(Meeting Chair)  

 

 
Community 
representatives 

  

(Bereaved representatives) 
Sandra Ruiz 
Hanan Wahabi 
  

(Survivor representatives1) 
  
  

(Lancaster West representatives) 
 Andrea Newton  

Secretariat  
Grenfell Tower Memorial Commission Secretariat (2)  
    

Meeting purpose   
The purpose of these meetings is to update residents on the Commission’s work and 
to provide an opportunity for residents to share their thoughts, ideas, suggestions 
about a memorial. These meetings also provide opportunity for residents to raise any 
concerns they have and to ask questions. 

No residents attended this meeting. Community representatives remained on the call 

for the duration of the meeting. The community representatives discussed their 
commitment to engaging with the residents of Lancaster West Estate and what other 
steps the Commission could take to increase their contact with residents. It was 
accepted that attendance may have been affected by residents having other 
commitments associated with observing Ramadan. The community representatives 
agreed to look at options to undertake a series of face-to-face engagement activities 
locally to increase engagement. The community representatives also committed to 
take steps to reach out personally to individual residents they are in contact with to 
discuss how best to work with them to capture their views. 

Residents are encouraged to join the next meeting (joining details below) or contact 

the Commission (details on following page) to give feedback on how they would like 

to hear from the Commission and share their views. 

 

Next meeting with Lancaster West Estate Residents: 

26 May 18:00 – 19:00 

Click here to join the meeting  

Or call in (audio only)  

 
1 For the purposes of the Memorial Commission, this refers to former residents of Grenfell Tower and Grenfell 
Walk. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_NzkwMTcwMzctOGU4Yi00YjhiLWE1MWMtOTQyMTRlMDk3NGUz%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522bf346810-9c7d-43de-a872-24a2ef3995a8%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252258be4935-325a-4738-891c-843e8d854142%2522%257d&data=04%7C01%7CGTMCSecretariat%40communities.gov.uk%7Cf6d0ca142b80421750c308d8e31fad5f%7Cbf3468109c7d43dea87224a2ef3995a8%7C0%7C0%7C637509072468061763%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=hWf%2BcIn6N7Kdt3YuQarrDaVWUugDpa3hzdK3YJ8yJCM%3D&reserved=0


Phone +44 20 3795 5763  and give conference ID 466 381 200#  

You can contact the Memorial Commission via the details below: 

Phone: 0303 444 4831 

Email: GTMCSecretariat@communities.gov.uk 

Website: www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/ via contact buttons in the ‘About Us’ 

section.  

 

Alternatively, you can contact our engagement organisation, Kaizen: 

Phone: 020 7082 5508 

Email: grenfellmemorial@kaizen.org.uk 

Letter to: Kaizen, 22a Cliff Villas, London, NW1 9AT 

 

 

tel:+442037955763,,466381200# 
http://www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/
https://www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/about-us
mailto:grenfellmemorial@kaizen.org.uk

